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2015

Nissan

Versa -

16,884

miles -

$11,995
#48168A

2015

Chevrolet

Spark -

29,693

miles -

$9,995
#20006A

2011

Chevrolet

Avalanche

SUV -

79,040

miles -

$24,995
#08275D

2012

GMC

Sierra

pickup -

56,509

miles -

$25,995
#82850A

2007

Buick

LaCrosse-

119,516

miles -

$7,995
#95300A

2012

Chevrolet

Malibu -

67,363

miles -

$10,995
#93480C

2012

Chevrolet

Impala -

88,224

miles -

$10,995
#15906A

2008

Buick

Lucerne

CX-

81,013

miles -

$8,995
#69457X

2009

Buick

Lucerne

CXL-

50,812

miles -

$12,995
#C0086

2008

Chevrolet

Malibu -

132,049

miles -

$8,995
#79161A

2011 Audi

Q5

Quattro -

51,056

miles -

$24,995
#67305A

2007

Chevrolet

Tahoe Sport

Utility -

141,619

miles -

$19,995
#40819A

1977 Jeep

Wrangler -

Manual 5

speed -

52,638

miles -

$10,995
#COO90

2012

Chevrolet

Cruze LS -

108,892

miles -

$8,995
#13722B

Tribal Council appointed a

board of directors for the

Kah-Nee-Ta Resort and Spa.

By resolution no. 12257,

Counci l  appointed f ive

members to the board.

They are:

William Sam, class 1, term

ending December 31, 2017.

Laneya Smith and Charles

Schmidt, class 2, terms end-

ing December 31, 2018.

Jim Manion and Sue Mat-

ters, class 3, terms ending

December 31, 2018.

In years past, the Kah-

Nee-Ta board also served as

the gaming board.  This ar-

rangement existed from the

time when the casino was lo-

cated at the resort.

Council decided to sepa-

rate the boards, to reflect the

independent status of the

enterprises.

An initial task of the new

board, working with Tribal

Council, will be to develop a

plan for the continued opera-

tion of the resort, while over-

coming a challenging financial

circumstance.

Council appoints KNT board

Annual health report at Tribal Council
The Health and Human

Services Branch and depart-

ment directors, and the Joint

Health Commission pre-

sented Tribal Council this

week with the most recent

Annual Health System Re-

port.

The report provides infor-

mation about the community

members served by the local

health system.

The report is published in

response to requirements set

forth within the Joint Com-

prehensive Plan for the De-

livery of  Health Services to

the Warm Springs Indian Res-

ervation.

The report is an important

tool to share information with

the community about health

issues, and resources and ser-

vices that are available.

It is designed to respond

to questions put forth by the

health plan:

How do we best know and

focus on our customers? How

do we design and deliver high

quality responsive health ser-

vices? How do we evaluate

our progress and effective-

ness?  And other questions.

Information on specific as-

pects of the plan will be pre-

sented in the coming editions

of  the Spilyay Tymoo.


